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August 14, 2024 

 

RE: Clean Water Act 319 Non-Point Assessment Report and Management Program Plan Public 
Comment 

 

The Port Gamble S’Klallam Tribe presents its Non-Point Source Assessment Report and Management 

Program Plan for public review and comment. These documents will guide the Tribe as it tackles 

environmental issues related to non-point pollution (pollution that comes from multiple small sources) as 

well as assist the Tribal government in acquiring more funding, so it is vital that Tribal members’ voices 

be heard throughout this process. We encourage you to review these documents and provide input before 

the comment period closes. 

 

 

If you would like to submit comments, please email them to WQS@pgst.nsn.us by September 13th, 2024.  
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